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12th June 2025 
 
 

Dear parent/carer 
 
Yr 10 Exam Information 
 
As we are approaching the end of the year, your child’s teachers will soon be assessing the 
progress they have made over the year. This information will be included in the end of year report 
which will be shared with you in July. 
Ongoing assessment is a feature of all learning at Crewe UTC and at this key time, all students will 
be sitting end of year assessments in most subjects.  The timetable for these assessments is 
accompanies this letter and can also be found on the Exams Information tab on our website HERE. 
The assessments will be conducted in the same manner as GCSE examinations which require 
students to follow Exam Board guidelines.  On the Crewe UTC website, you will find documents 
which highlight these guidelines and I encourage you and your child to read them carefully, so 
they are aware of them.  
 
Exam Access Arrangements (EAA) 
Exam Access Arrangements allow some students with special educational needs, disabilities or 
temporary injuries to access the assessment without changing the demands of the assessment.  
We have already identified some students who may qualify for these access arrangements and will 
be trialling them during these assessments, for example extra time allowance, use of a word 
processor etc, where these are part of a student’s normal way of working in class.  More formal 
assessments of EAA will take place in the Autumn term. 
 
Further Support and Information 
We know that during exam periods some students may feel anxious. If your child has any concerns 
about these assessments, please encourage them to contact our pastoral support team to discuss 
further via pastoral@creweutc.org.uk. 
 
If you need any further information regarding this then please do contact me at 
p.goldie@creweutc.org.uk. 
 
Kind regards 
 

P Goldie 
 

Mr P Goldie 
Exams Officer 
 

Enc 
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